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Catamount Messenger 5.19.20 – Class of 2020 
 
Class of 2020 Students and Families, 
 
Here are some updates and reminders for you: 
 
We’ll have our senior distribution day on Wednesday, May 20. Here is the link to an updated flyer on our 
website: 
https://www.wcpss.net/cms/lib/NC01911451/Centricity/Domain/6295/Distribution%20Flyer%20Upda
te.pdf 

• The drive thru line has changed from the carpool side of campus to the student parking lot.  
• Students with last names A-M from 11:00 – 1:00 and last names N-Z from 1:00 – 3:00. 
• We’ll have a special photo station available in the line if students want to participate – they’ll stay in 

their cars. Students are encouraged to wear PC gear or blue! 
• A parent can pick up their child’s materials if they provide the name at the check-in table. 
• If you have permission to pick up someone else’s materials, we’ll need to know that at the check-in 

table so we can track that information. 
• This event will happen rain or shine. 

 
Our Senior yearbook distribution and collection of materials was scheduled for May 27. Due to cutbacks in 
the yearbook distribution center, we will not be receiving our yearbooks on time. We will need to postpone 
yearbook distribution day until we get word on when our books will be arriving. We’ll let you know more 
as soon as possible. 
 
As a part of the virtual graduation on June 12 at 4:00pm, each student will have a slide that shows their 
senior portrait, has their name, and also shares if they are an honor graduate and/or a NC 
Scholar.  Students will have a brief opportunity to review their slide and suggest updates and to verify 
content.  On May 18, students should have received an email to their WCPSS email account giving them 
access to an online portal to review their information.  Specifically, 

o We will be using your senior portrait.  If you choose to use another photo, you will need to 
log into the portal to make that change.   

o If you prefer not to have your photo / name used in the slideshow, please let your principal 
know.   

o The portal will open on May 20 at 8am and close on May 21 at 6pm.  You will receive an 
email closer to the 20th with more information. 

 
Panther Creek High School is planning a school celebration for our Class of 2020 on Thursday, June 11. 
We’ll send the details later this week. We look forward to celebrating the hard work of our Class of 2020! 
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